Easter Service – Don’t Miss It!
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On Easter Sunday, April 17th, there will be a cross outside the church made of wood and chicken wire. We invite everyone to place fresh flowers, blooming limbs, or anything blooming in the cross. Even a dandelion will do. We plan to conclude our Easter Sunday service by gathering around the cross and closing with prayer. 
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We are planning a “Children’s Easter Egg Hunt” on Saturday, April 16th at 2:00 p.m. There will be games, goodies, and of course candy!  Helpers are needed. If you would like to help out please call Robin French at 336-687-3924 or Lisa Young at 336-488-6005.
Children’s Church - Ages 3 to 10
	April 10th    
	Cindy Clark & Lisa Young

	April 24th   
	Robin French 
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	Randy Honeycutt

Jill Sutphin

Cameron Casas

Fred Seabolt
 Katie Weavil

  Katie Phillips

 Scott Clark, Mason Striplin 
Bettie Spencer
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Palm Sunday, April 10th 

Saturday, April 16th  

   Easter Egg Hunt           

          2:00 p.m.

Easter Sunday, April 17th  

   Sunrise Service with Moravians        7:00 a.m.

   Easter Service                                  11:00 a.m.

Prayer Concerns: Margaret Baker, Hugo Casas, Judy Daniels, Rev. Wayne Eller (friend of Rick Slaydon), Don Farrow, Steve Grose, Ruth Hedgecock, David Hilton (Gary Hilton’s cousin), Cathy Honeycutt, Jeff & Joan Honeycutt, Richard Moody (Iley & Mary Anne’s son in law), Pastor Search Committee, Robin Scott, Jon Shoe, Larry Snyder, Bob & Bettie Spencer, Bridgett Taylor (Melissa Little’s mother), and Lisa Young (brain tumor). 

                  
We will be collecting donations for the Annie                     Armstrong Easter Offering for North American missions through Easter Sunday. These offerings support thousands of missionaries in church planting and compassion ministries. Because of your sacrificial giving, millions of lives have been and continue to be transformed by the power of the gospel. Special offering envelopes will be in the bulletin and on the Giving Table in the sanctuary.
April Food Drive will be held at UC Food Lion on Saturday, April 9th at 10AM – 2PM.  April’s food item is instant oatmeal and grits. Our food pantries are often low on the following items: cooking oil, spaghetti  sauce, beef stew, canned meats, canned fruit, toothpaste, toothbrushes, potato flakes, box dinners, and baking items.
March Pulpit Supply


April 3rd 

Van Nelson

April 10th  

Benn Fleming

April 17th 

Don Griffin 

                                               (Retired from UC Moravian)

April 24th  

TBA
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Women on Mission ladies had their March email meeting on March 2nd.  

MARCH WOM ACTIVITIES: 

· Hospice Ministry Note: Very generous deliveries to both WS & HP Hospice Homes were made in March.      
· Under the continued leadership of Nancy, Inward Meals continued for some members of our church.

· Approval was given to sending a $500 check to Christine Shoe as our gift of love following Jon’s yearlong hospitalization and subsequent facility confinement. He still continues with setbacks but some days are good ones. Christine expressed great appreciation for this gift and hopes to put it toward a power wheelchair for Jon.
· We also voted to send a $500 check to Samaritan’s Purse for Ukraine refugee relief efforts.

· It was decided that we use $75 to purchase men’s deodorant, soap, socks, underwear, and t-shirts for the Samaritan Ministries in WS. This project was opened to the congregation as well.

· On March 23rd, we had a special called email meeting for consideration of a request to send $700 to Baptist on Mission specifically earmarked for Ukraine refugees.  

What a joy it is to express our concern and share our funds as “UNION CROSS REACHES OUT TO SHOW HIS LOVE.”

Jane Sutphin - WOM President
This note appeared in the March 13th bulletin on Baptist Women’s Day and since so many ladies of our church were not in attendance, here is the tribute: 

“It is hard to pinpoint exactly when observance of Baptist Women’s Day as we know it today actually began. We do know it is a day set aside in our church to celebrate all the past, present and future Baptist women.  Many years of commitment and leadership have evolved over the years through sincere dedication of countless ladies that it makes us all realize through Jesus all things really are possible. He gave us direction through His word on how we should live and serve and we are so very appreciative of our church who permits the women to openly be the persons God has called them to be.”
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If you aren’t able to join us on Sunday mornings you can watch the Sunday service on YouTube. We send out an email on Mondays with the link needed to watch the sermon online. If you don’t get the email just go to YouTube and type in Union Cross Baptist Church Kernersville and click on the video. If you need assistance with this call the church office.
April
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